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TheEliot Bank and Gordonbrock 
Schools Federation 

 
13th September 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Year 6 children, 
 

YEAR 6 TRANSFER TO SECONDARY SCHOOL – SEPTEMBER 2021 
Children born between 1 September 2010 and 31 August 2011 

 
As your child has started Year 6 this year, you need to make plans for their transfer to 
Secondary school in September 2020.  
 
Information Brochure and Leaflet from Lewisham 
Your child has been given a copy of the ‘Bright Futures Applying to Start Secondary 
School this Autumn’ brochure from Lewisham Council.  This brochure will give you 
important information about the transfer process and Lewisham secondary schools.  
Please read the information and advice in this brochure carefully.  On receiving the 
brochure please keep this for reference throughout the secondary transfer process.  In 
addition to the hard copy that your child will receive today there is a digital version of 
the brochure available to download at:  
https://lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/school-admission/applying-to-
start-secondary-school/before-you-apply and a PDF version is on our website at 
https://www.gordonbrock.lewisham.sch.uk/secondarytransfer/. As well as the 
brochure, your child has also been given a leaflet ‘Apply for your child’s school 
place online at eadmissions.org.uk’ which outlines the step by step process of the 
e-admissions application system. 
 
School PowerPoint Presentation 
Our school PowerPoint presentation that we would usually use will be uploaded to our 
website for your information, within the next couple of days.    
 
Email Alerts from Lewisham 
You can also sign up to receive weekly emails from the local authority (Lewisham) 
about the secondary school admissions process using this link https://r1.dotmailer-
surveys.com/d7402e3-404ptedd. 
 
Open Days 
There is a webpage where you can find all of this information in one place and it will 
continue to be updated as more information becomes available from the secondary 
schools.  The link is: 
https://lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/school-admission/applying-to-
start-secondary-school/secondary-schools-open-days 
    

https://lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/school-admission/applying-to-start-secondary-school/before-you-apply
https://lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/school-admission/applying-to-start-secondary-school/before-you-apply
https://www.gordonbrock.lewisham.sch.uk/secondarytransfer/
https://r1.dotmailer-surveys.com/d7402e3-404ptedd
https://r1.dotmailer-surveys.com/d7402e3-404ptedd
https://lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/school-admission/applying-to-start-secondary-school/secondary-schools-open-days
https://lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/school-admission/applying-to-start-secondary-school/secondary-schools-open-days


 

                      
 

If you would like to talk to a member staff about the secondary transfer process, please 
email the school at info@gordonbrock.lewisham.sch.uk and someone will get back to 
you as soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jane Wright, 
Head of School. 
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